
Easton  residents  discover
human skull in creek by house
“On Wednesday afternoon at around 12:53 pm, Easton Police
received a call for service from two Summer Street residents
stating  that  they  had  located  a  human  skull  in  the
stream/creek  by  their  house.

When police arrived on scene yesterday, they observed the item
and determined it was likely a human skull.

A further search of the general area was conducted yesterday
and that search has continued today. During today’s ongoing
search, more human bones have been discovered. The search of
the area will continue.

The bones will be forensically tested to attempt to identify
them in the coming days and weeks.”-Bristol County District
Attorney’s Office.
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